
 

 

 

Monday 20th June 2022  

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Transition Update Information 
 
I am delighted to invite you and your child to a ‘Meet the Teacher’ event on Thursday 14th July 2022 
from 1pm to 2pm at Bingham Town Sports Club on Moorbridge Road East, as we are unable to hold 
any events on our school site until the official handover at the end of August. 
 
Many of the teaching staff are currently working in different counties, therefore it has not been 
possible to arrange pre-school visits, however I would like to reassure you that we will support your 
child in their transition to school in every way we can.  
 
On Thursday 1st September we will be holding an ‘Open Afternoon’ at school for our September 
intake, so children and parents can look around the classrooms and new school building. This will also 
allow your child to see their teacher again informally before school starts on Friday 2nd September. 
 
Finally, on Friday 9th of September, we will be holding a school picnic for all classes from 2:30pm 
onwards to celebrate our first week and would be delighted if you were able to join us. Further details 
to follow nearer the time.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself or Yvette Orton our School Administrator. 
 

 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Mrs Ellis  
Headteacher  

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 
  

Bingham Primary School & Nursery, Burrows Drive, Bingham, Nottinghamshire, NG13 7AT 
Telephone: 01949 714014  

Email: enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk     Website: www.bingham-cit.co.uk 
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